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Welcome back, choir families! I am ready for another year of 
praising God through music! And I have planned some fun 
vocal and instrumental activities for doing just that. 
 
As a preview for the months to come, I include important 
dates in these newsletters. I usually pass out a paper copy and 
you can also find it on the CUMC website under the children’s 
ministries link. 
 
HERE are your dates for the next few months: 
 
Choir Begins! September 14, 6:30-7:30. 
*September 21- No choir. I will be at our older 
daughter’s wedding rehearsal. 
*October 26th- Halloween party. Wear your   costume 
for our parade through the church! 
*October 29th- we perform in the 10:30 Sanctuary 
Service. 
*December 10th- we perform in the 10:30 Sanctuary 
Advent Service. 
 
 
Please note that the children will be singing at the 10:30 
service throughout most of the year, with special 
performances at the Family Christmas Eve Service and Ash 
Wednesday. The children’s cantata will be in April 2018. 
Gaining greater music learning and working as a choir team are 
the focus of CUMC Children’s Choir. 
I welcome the fall season and the beginning of choir!   


